October 2011

GREEN OAKS NEWSLETTER

326 Green Oaks Drive, Columbus, MS, 39705 Phone 328-3879

Course Update

Wayne fertilized the course during September. We
were able to get a rain right after the fertilizer was
put out. Wayne has been keeping the greens cut a
little higher than normal because of the hot weather
and dry conditions. He intends to cut the fairways
higher than normal heading into the winter, to
hopefully help prevent bald spots that develop
during the winter. He is also planning to spray
herbicides this fall and winter to prevent poa annua
from taking over the course, especially the greens.

Arbre Cup

We would like to remind the members that the 2™
Annual Arbre Cup between Green Oaks and Elm
Lake will be played on Saturday October 8™.

There will be members of the Elm Lake team playing:
practice rounds in preparation for this match the next
couple of weeks. Join us in welcoming them to our
club and be sure to mark this on your calendar and
come out and support the Green Oaks team!

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com

Hole In Ones

We have two members of our club who have had hole-in-
ones in the past couple of months.

Harold Marlow had a hole-in-one on hole number 8 on
August 2, 2011 while playing with the “Noon Group”.
Harold used a wedge to ace the 110 yard hole. His shot
was witnessed by William Bartowick, Carl Lisowski, and
Roger Wade.

Frank Newsom had a hole-in-one on hole number 8 on
September 22, 2011. He used a “3/4” 9 iron to ace the
hole. His shot was witnessed by Earl Sims and Herb
Blakeney.

Congratulations to these two outstanding golfers!

Club Championship

The club championship is a two day event this
year and will be played on October 1st and 2nd,
There will be three divisons: Ladies, Seniors, and
Open division. Tee times will be 8:00 AM on
Saturday, Oct 1st, and at 1:00 PM on Sunday
October 2nd. For more information and to sign up
for the championship, see Jim in the Pro Shop.
Come on out and participate in this annual event!

We are on Facebook as Green Oaks
Golf Club



